
Appendix A to Item 9.3 

YWCA Cooling System Replacement support 

The Downtown (Durand) YWCA has been running important senior programing and 

women’s services for 40 years at the McNabb location.  The entire cooling system at the 

McNab Street facility needs replacement at approximately $500,000.   

To date, Director Denise Christopherson and her team have been talking with multiple 

partners in seeking budget support for this important project.  One of the YWCA’s long-

time partners is the Historic Durand Neighbourhood Association.  At their January board 

meeting, the DNA voted to request $150,000 in Area Rating Capital Reserve from Ward 

2 go toward supporting this important renewal project in their neighbourhood. 

 

 


